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January 20, 2016 

APSO seeking identity of suspect in pharmacy burglary 

The Ascension Parish Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying a suspect who 
burglarized Galvez Pharmacy, located on Highway 42 in Prairieville, on Saturday, January 16.  

The male suspect broke into the pharmacy and stole and undisclosed amount of prescription 
medications.  

The suspect was last seen wearing a hooded sweatshirt and jeans and was observed on surveillance 
video fleeing the area on foot.  

Anyone with information on this case is urged to contact the Ascension Parish Sheriff’s Office at 225-
621-INFO (4636) or by texting 847411 to our anonymous tip line from any cellular device or Crime 
Stoppers at 225-344-STOP (7867). To be eligible for a cash reward, you must contact Crime Stoppers 
immediately. 
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